Minutes of Brazos Valley BVARC Board of
Directors Meeting

The BVARC Board of Directors has not had a quorum of members
for several months. Attempts are being made to assure that there
will be a quorum at the October meeting. October 6. Those
minutes will appear here in next month’s issue of the newsletter.



